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Athena <info.natickcenter@gmail.com> Tue, May 7, 2019 at 9:09 AM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Hi Trish,
 
I hope you're well and get to enjoy some sun today!
 
Attached is the letter for the closure of Washington, Court and Adams for Artwalk. I have talked with Lauzon and will
work with him to see if Adams will be possible at that time and the letter states that as well. It depends on what's going
on at the time. I'll work with him to make sure it's safe and if not we will rearrange. I thought it would be best to ask in
case it's usable at that time.
 
Feel free to email me or call with any questions.
 
Thanks so much Trish,
 
Athena
 
 
 
Athena Pandolf

Executive Director 
Natick Center Cultural District  
ph: (508) 650-8848 
www.NatickCenter.org
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Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Wed, May 8, 2019 at 9:39 AM
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Hi Brian.  Can I get a recommendation from you?
[Quoted text hidden]
--  
Trish O'Neil
Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760
P: 508-647-6410
F: 508-647-6401
poneil@natickma.gov
www.natickma.gov
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Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Wed, May 8, 2019 at 9:50 AM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,
 
As in past years we are actively working with the Natick Center Associates in the planning of this event and would
recommend approval by the BOS.  This years communication will need to be constant as there are, like Athena
mentioned, so many projects scheduled for that area.
 
Respectfully submitted,
 
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
[Quoted text hidden]


